
  

  
From: Hazel Elmslie  
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 12:11 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Cc: bbreilly 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fw: Supporting the Hub plan in response to Homelessness 
  

I support the Hun Plan and the comments of Betsy Reilly. 
I believe that homelessness and its attendant problems are a direct result of political action by 
the previous Harris government and the failure of the current Ford government to adequately 
fund health care.  I speak from direct experience with these challenges.  We don't need more 
highways.  We need adequately funded health care.  We don't need more 2,000 ++ square foot 
homes, we need adequately funded social housing. 
 

Hazel Elmslie 

London, ON, N5W 1P5 
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